
Aztecs, I hope you are all having an amazing semester. I look
forward to seeing you at our events. If you ever have any
questions regarding A.S., you can stop by my office, located
inside the Student Union Building. I am here to help in any way I
can. The semester is almost over, finish strong! We will be having
goodies in the Student Union Building during finals week. Don't be
shy and stop by! :)

- Melyssa Gonzalez, Associated Students Coordinator 

Greetings Aztecs!

Upcoming Events
Conversation with Dr. Ivo on Monday, November 28th at 12
p.m. in the Student Union Building
Aztecs Bring Smiles Toy Drive from Monday, November 28th
through Thursday, December 8th
Toy Drive Celebration on Friday, December 9th at 11:30 a.m. in
the Student Union Building patio
Volleyball Tournament on Thursday, December 1st at 11:30 a.m.
at Rollie Carrillo Quad

Official A.S. Meetings
Wednesdays from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at the Nogales Conference Room.

Reminders 

Aztec of the Month 

A.S. NEWSLETTER
-November/December-

       Welcome to the 2022-23 Academic Year!     

Melany Amarillas
 (She/her/hers)
Major: Public 
Administration  
Graduates: 2023

I’ve met great professors whom I’ve had the
opportunity to work with as a research assistant
on their projects. I am also proud to say that I
became part of the SDSU Research Foundation this
academic year, to work on the Health Literacy level
of the Imperial Valley. I have also just recently
joined the Food Pantry program in which I’ve been
able to help students fight food insecurity. I’ve had
the chance to see the program grow and nothing
makes me feel better than to see students walk
away with a bag of food. It’s hard to be a student
and try to balance life, so I encourage students to
take care of themselves and focus on what they
like. I also want to suggest students to get involved
as much as you can and enjoy every day. Lastly, I
want to thank Dr. Bukalova for being a great
mentor and guiding me through my academic
journey. 

As an Aztec, I will always be
grateful to SDSU-IV for
the various opportunities
that they have provided me. 

Printing services available on MyWC Online website 
Free snacks, scantrons, test booklets and pencils in the
Student Union Building during finals week

 



Contact Us 

Fall 2022 Office Hours

Special Thanks To
Victoria Lara, Associated Students Senator
Melany Amarillas, SDSU-IV Student 
Melyssa Gonzalez, Associated Students Coordinator
Dr. Henry Villegas, Dean of Students

E-mail: asiv@sdsu.edu
Instagram: as_sdsu_iv
Facebook: Associated Students SDSU-Imperial Valley 
Website: https://ivcampus.sdsu.edu/as
Visit us inside the Student Union Building 

Located in the A.S.
Office inside the
Student Union Building
Check our website and
Instagram stories for
changes
Come eat your lunch,
hang out and play some
foosball or Nintendo
Switch 
Printing services are
only available during
these hours


